
BULKLEY VALLEY CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTRE  
Inspiring strength in families and exploring the potential in children and youth.  

Welcome to our Fall Newsletter!!  

Over the past several months, the BV CDC has experienced growth, movement and 

celebration through our programs, services and Teams. We have welcomed new 

Staff to our Teams as we expanded our Pediatric Therapy Network to include the 

communities of the Nechako Lakes! We have established new locations in the 

Hazeltons and Burns Lake! Project Pinwheel continues to move forward with the 

support of donors, fundraising events and grant opportunities !! We thank everyone 

for their support and enthusiasm for Project Pinwheel! During the year we will 

celebrate our journey of 35 years as a Society!  

      Kerri Bassett, Executive Director  
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November 23, 1981 the Bulkley Valley Child Development Centre opened its door, this year we are celebrating 

our 35th anniversary! Embracing our belief  that together we can do more, we strive to strengthen families by 

providing services that are family centered, and community -based. We provide outreach services to the 

following communities: Topley Landing, Houston, Quick, Telkwa, Smithers, Moricetown, Hazelton's including 

Kispiox, Two Mile, Gitsegukla, Glen Vowell, Hagwilget, Gitwangak, Kitwanga, Gitanyow, Fort Babine, Telegraph 

Creek, Stewart, Iskut, Dease Lake, Atlin, the Nechako Area; Vanderhoof, Fraser Lake, Ft. St, James, and the Lakes 

District communities of Burns Lake, Tachet, Granisle, Tchesinkut Lake and Francois Lake.  

 

Where are we?  

¶Two Location in Smithers: Main Building is at 3350 Popular rd., Phone: 250 -847-4122 

¶ Early Childhood Services Building for Child Care Resource and Referral (CCRR), MOST, and Early 
Years Centre (EYC): 1471 Columbia drive, Smithers, Phone: (CCRR) 250 -847-8824, (MOST and EYC)    

250-877-7779 

¶Houston: Our office space  will be in the new Bean Stalk Childcare Centre, 3554 11th street, Houston  

¶Hazelton: has been relocated to: HWY 62, 2725 (on the grounds of Hazelton Senior Secondary); Hazleton, 
Phone: 250-842-5044.  

¶Lakes District Team: Providing Early Intervention Services to the communities of Burns Lakes, Tachet, 
and Francois Lake. Our office in Muriel Mould Neighbourhood Learning Centre; 270 9th Ave, Burns lake. 

250-692-4201. 

¶Nechako Team: Providing outreach early intervention services to families in Vanderhoof, Fort St. James, 
and Fraser Lake. Phone: 250-570-7501.  

Have a question, drop in or call: 250 -847-4122, Toll Free 1-855-947-4122 (outside of the Bulkley Valley)  

NOVEMBER 23rd   

Bulkley Valley Child Development Centre celebrates our 35th Anniversary!  

Our Vision:  Inspiring strength in families and exploring the potential in children and youth.  

PINWHEEL NEWS 



Early Years Stay and Play Groups  
A relaxed social time for free play and family connections  

 

In Smithers: (Ages birth to 3 years)     Drop ð In    No Cost 

Location: 1471 Columbia Drive ñSmithers 

Wednesday Mornings: 10:00am to 11:30am  

Snack provided.  

For more information call Kathy Petursson Facilitator:  250 -877-7779 

 

In Telkwa (Ages birth to 6 years)     Drop ð In    No Cost 

Location: 1380 Birch St.ñTelkwa Community Hall  

Friday Mornings: 11:30am ñ1:30pm  

Closed November 11 for Remembrance Day.  

Snack provided, Indoor shoes are recommended.  

For more information contact Sarah Wright; Early Years Resource Consultant: 250 -877-7779 

 

ééé..éé.in Smithers    
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 WHATõS HAPPENING é... 

Infant Development Program  
Baby Massage: For Caregivers  with infants birth to 12 months just wrapped up.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information call Ellen Anderson,  
Infant Development Consultant: 250 -847-4122 ext 39 

Infant Massage Classes in partnership with the 

Pregnancy Outreach Program (POP) at the Hou-

ston Friendship Centre, 3383 11th Street.  

Begins Tuesday November 8th till December 6th from 11:30 -1:00.   Free but please RSVP to 

Kaila at 250-643-3768.  

ééé..éé.in Houston    

National Child Day: Nov 20th  

Celebrates the day Canada adopted the United Nations Rights of the 

Child Declaration.   

In honor of this day the MOST  Early Child Development Committee      

celebrates children and families by partnering with the BV Regional Pool 

to offer a free family swim. Sunday November 20th, from 5pm -7pm.  
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3RD ANNUAL BIKE CAMP  

 
The Bulkley Valley Child Development Centre third annual Bike Camp: òBike Camp 2016ó was a success! It was 

held in Houston and Smithers in July. Bike Camp is designed for children ages 5 -12 who require extra support in 

learning to ride a bike. Physiotherapists, Occupational Therapists, Therapy Assistants, Support Workers, Bulkley 

Valley Child Development staff, and community volunteers support the children one -to-one to develop their 

skills to ride.  

We had 14 participants this year and 6 of those children progressed from run bikes to independent pedaling and 

everyone increased their skills! The Houston and Smithers RCMP and the Bulkley Valley Brain Injury Association 

also came out to both communities to teach the riders some safety tips! It was a great week!!  

The Bulkley Valley Child Development Centre would like to send a big Thank -you to our sponsors who made 

Bike 2016 a huge success!! 

Thanks @VarietyBC for partnering with us to children enjoy a safe and inclusive camp environment. Thanks also 

to Dungate Community Forests, Glacier Toyota Smithers, Bulkley Valley Wholesale, C.O.B Bike Shop, Bulkley 

Valley Brain Injury Association, Sport Check, Smithers and Houston RCMP, Northwest Supported Child 

Development, CCRR, and the Houston Public Library. It takes a lot of hands to make this happen each year, this is 

a very rewarding volunteer opportunity to give back to the community!  

 

 

 

 

 

BIKE CAMP 2016  



COMMUNITY SPIRIT COUPON BOOK 2016 -17 

ON SALE NOW AT MOST PARTICIPATING BUSINESSES TO FIND 

OUT WHERE: CALL 250-847-4122ñNEW BOOKñNEW LOOK 

Are now on sale at participating retailers in Smithers, Telkwa and       

Hazelton.   

To find out more information:  

BV CDC - www.bvcdc.ca or facebook.com/

bvchilddevelopmentcentre  or                                                            

BV Hospiceñ www.bvhospice. ca or facebook.com/bvhospice      

to get the list of 

where you can 

purchase cou-

pon books. 

Thank You to our Sponsors, Business Participants and the         

communities for their support over the years!!  

A Little Help Makes a òBIGó Difference. 

Fundraising for Phase II of Project Pinwheel is well underway. We are 

so thrilled to have received two grants so far this fall, one from the  

Regional District Bulkley Nechako  for replacement of the roof and 

upgrades to our furnace system and Seabridge Gold - KSM Project  
for upgrades to the children's washroom and kitchen off the Lion's 

Den playroom. We are continuing to solicit donations for this worthy 

project. If you or your business would like to donate please contact 

Kerri at 250-847-4122.  

Be sure to check out our website www.bvcdc.ca/pinwheel  and  

facebook.com/bvchilddevelopmentcentre   for more updates as this 

project progresses!  

*Thank You *  

Your support makes a difference in the 

lives of children we serve!  

Provincial Employees Community Ser-

vices  

Wetzin -kwa Foundation                                             

BV Credit Union                         

CIBC Wood Gundy  

Regional District of Bulkley 

Nechako  

Seabridge Gold: KSM Project  
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EVERY CHILD MATTERS Sept 30th, 2016     

ORANGE SHIRT CAMPAIGN  

Orange Shirt Day is a legacy of the St. Joseph Mission (SJM) 

residential school commemoration event held in Williams 

Lake, BC, Canada, in the spring of 2013.   It grew out of  Pyhillsõ 

story of having her shiny new orange shirt taken away on her 

first day of school at the Mission, and it has become an 

opportunity to keep the discussion on all aspects of residential 

schools happening annually.    

The date was chosen because it is the time of year in which 

children were taken from their homes to residential schools, 

this is an opportunity for the community to come together in 

the spirit of reconciliation and hope for generations of children 

to come.  

Jim Woodsworth: Family Key Worker; Participating in 

Walk in Hazelton in honour of this day.  

ABORIGINAL STEPS...  

PINWHEEL NEWSé 

BV CDC has been accredited in  Community Services:                       

Child and Youth  Services,  Governance  Standards  Applied 

http://www.bvcdc.ca/pinwheel

